
BBPS/KGN/CIR-33/2022-23        DATE:26th JULY 2022  

Dear Parents, 

The importance of learning more than one language is an opportunity we look forward to provide our students 

with. 

We will soon be beginning with our online French classes for classes IV to VI. 

The full year fee for the online classes will be Rs 750/- 

Interested parents are requested to send a cheque of Rs 750/- in favour of Bal Bharati Public School by 

29/7/22, Friday to the class teacher. 

Thank you! 

  

  

Dr. Neeru Talwar 

(Principal) 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Tear from here and return to the class teacher with the cheque) 

Consent Form 

  

I_______________________________________, (name of parents) Parent of________ (name of ward) 

studying in class______________________, give my consent for my ward to attend the online French classes 

conducted by the school. 

Thank you! 

Parent signature _______________________ 

Contact number________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


